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Dear Parents/Carers,
Phew! We made it through the term...

The last few weeks have been busy with our Christmas Fayre (thank you to Miss Jones, the PTA,
and staff for making that such a success), visits to the cinema (Moana 2 was good, but
persondlly | thought the original was better—each to their own). The Nativity was amazing,
with excellent vocals by our reception children, who performed magnificently and with

outstanding audience participation. The entire experience was alive with energy and good
vibes!

Our thanks to Father Gregory for leading our Chyistingle and thanks to any higher 'beings’ for
no disasters involving fire or smoke inhalation! The school choir performed to a large crowd of
you on Monday evening, and what an angelic sound they all produced—at least up until the
point where you were invited to join inl Then came our Carol Competition, which was
performed all together as a school, and | have to say, it was a huge success and brilliant fun.
The children had clearly worked so hard to learn their carols and perform them in front of the
school; it was difficult to judge a winner, as they were all winners in my opinion! It was a
pleasure to welcome you to see their efforts on both Tuesday and Wednesday evening.

Thank you for your company and support at all of our activities; your presence makes all the
difference, and the joy it brings to the children is clearly obvious. We are always happy to

welcome you info the school and hope you found the experiences as enjoyable as the
children.

Staying with the theme of school activities, we have one last one to go, a final whole school
enterprise, which is the *Santa Dash,' being held tomorrow. This is always a festival of good
sportsmanship, with all children enthusiastically taking part, and it provides a timely opportunity

for children to ‘run off’ some of the copious amounts of food being consumed arocund the
schooll

I'll end by simply wishing you all a very Merry Christmas—stay safe, stay well, and we'll see you
in the New Year!

My best wishes to you all.

Ty (-

Mr A Johnson

Headteacher
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Conifers Christmas Carol Competition 2024

The children all took part in our annual Christmas Carol Competition on Tuesday
17th December and each year group performed absolutely brilliantly!

All staff and children alike enjoyed watching each of the performances throughout
the morning; each as special and unique as the last.

Here are the final results from the competition:

1st place:; Year 1

2nd place: Year 5
3rd place: Year 3

Well done to all of the children for getting into the Christmas spirit and performing
with such confidence and enthusiasm.

Have a lovely Christmas,

Mrs Tharme



